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EXCERPT How must it feel to be highly
intelligent, but unable to demonstrate that
intelligence because of concomitant
attributes that provide obstacles to
optimum use of that intelligence? I can
only imagine the frustration and even
despair that children must feel in this
circumstance. To know that you can easily
figure things out in your mind and yet
appear as less than able to classmates and
adults has to grind down ones self
confidence and eagerness to learn. We have
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focused on the topic of twice-exceptional
learners (2e) several times in the pastthose
learners who are gifted, but have one or
more learning deficits as well. However,
because they are some of the least well
understood and most underserved in our
gifted population, it is imperative that we
keep coming back with important and new
information to help serve them.
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